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10th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
As part of our English unit, using Anthony Horrowitz’s ‘Stormbreaker’ we have been learning about all 
things to do with Spies!  Through reading the story, we have been learning about the different gadgets 
needed to be a spy and have been inspired to design our own.   
  
We would like to invite you to our gadget morning on Wednesday 17th October 2018 at 10am where 
some of our children will be presenting a speech in the hope of an ‘investment’ and to be the winning 
design.  We would love you to listen to the children’s presentations and be part of the judging 
selection.   
  
The presentation morning will start from 10am and finish at around 11am.  In this time, you will hear 
the children’s presentations about their gadgets, have the opportunity to ask the children questions 
about their designs, a chance to vote for your favourite design and hear the finalist’s speeches.   
  
We hope you can come along and join us to celebrate our learning. Please fill out the reply slip below.   
  
Many thanks,   
Miss Dhillon and Miss Chilton   
  
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name: _______________________________________________  
 
Please circle as appropriate:   
 
 
I will/will not be able to attend the gadget presentation morning.   
 
 
Please return by Monday 15th October 2018.  
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